
TEMPLE SELECT BOARD 

Notice of Continuation of Public Hearing 

 

The Temple Select Board will continue its public hearing at the Temple Town 

Hall Annex room on March 28th, 2023 at 5:30, on the Application by Kerry 

McDonald & Richard Redding, 241 Webster Highway, (Tax map 9B Lot 25) for 

a Discretionary Preservation Easement to be placed upon their barns in 

accordance with NH RSA 79-D.  

The only action to be taken will be to continue the hearing again to a date and time 
certain of April 11th at 5:30PM 

 

 


